
This event is free and open to the public. Sponsored by Our Lady of Perpetual Help Giving Society

F O U N D E R S ’  W E E K

National  
Eucharistic Revival

The March of the Eucharist:

Fr. John-Michael Lavelle, 
Coordinator of the Eucharistic Revival  
from the Diocese of Youngstown

Sunday, November 13

FEATURING

6:30 pm – Remarks by Fr. John-Michael Lavelle, Barrette Business and Community Center

7:30 pm – Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, Our Lady of Perpetual Help Chapel

8:00 pm – Holy Mass, Our Lady of Perpetual Help Chapel 

Fellowship and refreshments following Holy Mass  
in the lower level of Our Lady of Perpetual Help Chapel
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Why is the Eucharist so important to Catholics, and why have the bishops of the United  
States called us to this revival?  Fr. Lavelle will address these questions and more.


